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May 2, 2019
I. Call to Order
A. President Camryn Picken called the meeting to order at 4: 32 p.m.
II. Roll Call 
A. All were present. 
III. Officer Reports
A. President Camryn Picken - Camryn Picken passed out the scripts for the meeting on the following day as well as went over the agendas. Camryn discussed the email that she sent out to the advisors and introduced a mini retreat for the board.
B. First Vice President Aymee Julius- Aymee Julius was working on updating the directory.
C. Second Vice President Lizel Fehr- Lizel Fehr passed out the first council connections and explained how she created them.
D. Recording Secretary Madison Edwards- Madison Edwards passed out the minutes from the last meeting in April. Madison explained the correction needing to be made and then asked if there were any corrections. There were no corrections. 
E. Treasurer Emily Hilst- Emily Hilst read the treasurer's report. There were no new deposits or withdrawals. The current balance is $5,686.99.
F. Convention Secretary Samantha Curtis- Samantha Curtis is currently looking for a speaker for our next convention. 
G. Liaison Makayla Biggs- Makayla Biggs updated the website. 
IV. Old Business
A. President Camryn Picken explained that we are continuing our service project.
B. President Camryn Picken explained that the district t shirts were not available for now.
C. President Camryn Picken introduced the new theme “Plugged into Leadership”.
V. New Business
A. Camryn Picken discussed the next meeting date will be on May 3.
VI. Advisor Comments
A. Advisors had questions regarding the email sent out by President Camryn Picken. Other questions were regarding the new t-shirts being made.
VII. Adjournment
A. President Camryn Picken entertained a motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:44 p.m.
B. First Vice President Aymee Julius moved to adjourn the meeting at 4:44. Treasurer Emily Hilst seconded that motion.
Respectfully Submitted, 



Madison Edwards
Recording Secretary 2019-2020
